March 2, 2020

This is an open letter to all of my dear patients.

Smooth Sailing Dental is now beginning the third year in our new facility. On behalf
of the entire team, we hope you are enjoying our state of the art technology, as
well as our expanded services and hours.

| am very excited to be writing this letter particularly to introduce the latest
addition to our team, Bethany Wierzbicki, DMD, MBA.

Dr. Wierzbicki grew up in Minnesota, where she achieved her Bachelors Degree in
Biology and Spanish. She completed her graduate studies at the Roseman
University College of Dental Medicine (DMD) and a Masters in Business
Administration (MBA). She has also completed study and received a Fellowship of
Implantology through the International Congress of Oral Implantologists.

In her own words, Dr. Wierzbicki states that “Today’s patients
are demanding aesthetics. | feel it is my obligation to exceed
patient expectations and deliver both functional and beautiful
smiles. The only way of doing that is by continuously learning
and growing with the field of dentistry, offering dental
o | implants, Botox, dermal fillers, Invisalign orthodontics and
much more. | have a passion forlearning in order to provide comprehensive
treatment for every patient. In order to stay up to date with the everchanging field
of dentistry, | am a member of the American Dental Association, the Florida Dental
Association, Treasure Coast Dental Society, the Academy of General Dentistry and
the American Academy of Facial Esthetics. | am also an active member of the SPEAR
Study Club.”
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Bethany enjoys performing and singing in theatre productions. Her most recent
accomplishments were playing the lead roles of Sherrie in “Rock of Ages” and Belle
in “Beauty and the Beast” at the'Barn Theatre in Stuart. Bethany was recently
married to Joseph Wierzbicki, MD in November 2019. Joseph is a non-surgical
orthopdedic doctor at Florida Orthopaedic Specialists. You can learn more about
Joseph and Bethany at www.DoctorW.org . They enjoy traveling and look forward
to starting their married life together.

On behalf of myself, Dr. Wierzbicki, and the entire staff, we want to thank you for
your loyalty, confidence, and support over the years. We look forward to serving
your dental needs for many years to come. You can always depend on us to provide
you with the highest quality dental experience, utilizing the best materials, the
latest proven technology all in the most comfortable surroundings possible.

Please call for an appointment with either Dr. Wierzbicki or myself, and we
welcome the referral of your friends and family.

Yours for better dental health,

W. Roger Long, DDS
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